

## RE: CYO Children's Fundraiser- Thursday February 27, 2025

From: Pollock\_Sandy <<u>SPollock@hamiltonpolice.ca</u>>

**Sent:** Tuesday, November 12, 2024 2:13 PM **To:** Romano, Lucia < <u>Lucia.Romano@hamilton.ca</u>>

Subject: FW: CYO Children's Fundraiser- Thursday February 27, 2025

**External Email:** Use caution with links and attachments

Hi Lucia,

Please see the email below from the CYO regarding their Annual Children's Fundraiser Gala on Thursday, February 27, 2025. Their flyer with detailed information is not yet ready, but they have confirmed that tickets for the Gala are \$130. This event raises money in support of camp programs for children in need, and has always been supported by the Board. If you require additional information, please let me know and I will reach out to the organizers.

Thank you, Sandy

Sandy Pollock

Executive Assistant to Chief Frank Bergen

Hamilton Police Service

155 King William Street Hamilton, Ontario L8R 1A7

Phone: 905-546-4710 <a href="mailto:spollock@hamiltonpolice.ca">spollock@hamiltonpolice.ca</a>

From: Michael Gennaccaro < Michael.Gennaccaro@cyo.on.ca >

**Sent:** Monday, November 11, 2024 3:32 PM **To:** Pollock\_Sandy < <u>SPollock@hamiltonpolice.ca</u>> **Cc:** Brett Martin < Brett.Martin@cyo.on.ca>

Subject: CYO Children's Fundraiser-Thursday February 27, 2025

ATTENTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the HPS. Please avoid clicking links or opening attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe to do so.

Hi Sandy,

I hope you are doing well!

The Catholic Youth Organization (C.Y.O.) would like to formally invite Chief Bergen to our **40**<sup>th</sup> **Annual Children's Fundraiser Gala Dinner!** Chief Bergen has always been a huge supporter of the C.Y.O. and has attended many dinners in the past. This years dinner is a big milestone for the agency and we would love to have him in attendance to celebrate with us!

It will take place on Thursday February 27<sup>th</sup>, 2025 at Carmen's Banquet Centre on 1520 Stone Church Road.

As always, we will have a complimentary spot at our head table with the Bishop of Hamilton and VIP guests.

Thank you for your consideration and looking forward to hearing from you!

## Michael

Michael Gennaccaro (He/Him)
C.Y.O. Office Administrator/Gala Dinner Coordinator
5999 Chippewa Road
Mount Hope, ON LOR 1W0
Tel 905 528 0011 ext. 3608
Fax 905 679 4511
michael.gennaccaro@cyo.on.ca

www.cyo.on.ca

